
People Attended Annual Conference  

 

Celebrating Successes at AGM. 
On September 30, 2013 Community Living Prince Edward held their 

Annual General Meeting. The evening is an opportunity to celebrate, 

recognize employee contributions and present awards to community 

partners, businesses and volunteers. Awards presented included: 

1. Inspiring Possibilities for Children and Youth: Andrew McKay 

2. Inspiring Possibilities for People: Picton Pirates Hockey Club 

3. Contributor of Year Award: Arts on Main Art Gallery 

4. Volunteer of Year Award: Jennifer Carter 

5. Employee Leadership Award: Debbie Skinner and Danita Norton 

On September 18. 2013 five self-advocates      
had the opportunity to attend the 60 th Annual 

Community Living Ontario Conference. The 

attendees participated in educational sessions 
including: Advocates Against Abuse, My Lifeð

My Plan, and The First Hello: Where Commu-
nity Begins. A definite highlight for participants 

was hearing David Hingsburger share his 
thoughts & strategies about building self -

confidence, self-esteem, & self-awareness in 

yourself. The conference was truly rewarding 
and an inspirational experience for all.  

Rhonda Orr, a well-established   

self-advocate has recently been 

appointed to The Council  of 

Community Living Ontario. 

Congratulations Rhonda! 

 

DID YOU KNOWé. 
Family & Community Edition  
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Visit our website for details on awards.  

www.clpe.on.ca  

 Upcoming 
Events:     

Self Advocates  

Self Advocates meet 

monthly to plan,   
design education, 

give advice and    
advocate.  

 

Building Positive 

Relationships  

A two part course   

on consent, rights,   
safety, and decision 

making. Learn what  

it means to have a 
healthy relationship.  

 

Family Support 

Group  

A networking group 

where parents can 
meet, laugh together, 

support each other 

and share ideas. 
 

Financial Literacy  

Workshops on Money, 

Budgeting, Banking, 
and Saving. 

Call for Details: 
613 -476 -6038  

 

Pictured above: Agnes, Wayne, Tia and Nicole at the 

Community Living Conference, held at the Best Western 

Plus Lamplighter Inn and Conference Centre in 

London, Ontario. 



2013 marks the third season that Jerry has  
volunteered for the Picton Pirates Hockey Club. 

Jerry can be found every Thursday night at the 

Pirates home games selling 50/50 tickets at the 
front door.  

He loves supporting his local hockey team,  
socializing with his fellow fans and meeting 

new people. This has been an ongoing social 
role for Jerry and last season the Pirates     

recognized this role by presenting Jerry with a 

team jacket & puck at the end of the year  
banquet.  

Jerry is back again this season, proudly    
wearing his jacket and looking like a member 

of the team.   
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The Thrill of a Lifetimeé.  

On August 18th, John went to 

Kawartha Downs Casino and   
Racetrack to take part in the 

Rusty Wallace Racing Experience. 
The company went above and 

beyond in their assistance to   

ensure John had the thrill of a 
lifetime. The  professional driver 

was given the direction, ñThe 
faster the Better!ò Johnôs expectations were met as he rounded the track 

seeing the blur of faces for eight laps. With a thumbs up afterward, John 
posed for pictures and is already anticipating his next need for speed 

adventure.  

 Whatôs in Your Bucket List? 
Supports & Services designed to assist each person to meet their individual goals.  

Photos displayed in Galleryé. 

In celebration of     
Community Living 
Month, CLPE was  
pleased to enter into a 
partnership with the 
Arts on Main Art       
Gallery. Arts on Main 
Gallery invited Josh to 
display his  photographs 
at the gallery, and he 
also participated in the    
Galleryõs open house in 
celebration of all the new artists work on Saturday, May 18th.        

Approximately one and half years ago Josh began to pursue his    
interest in photography. Under the capable instruction and       
guidance of local photographer, Peggy DeWitt; Josh continues to 
develop a keen eye and understanding of the art of photography. 
Arts on Main Gallery is a premier cooperative art gallery in       
Ontario. They are celebrating their 6th anniversary this year.  

Josh entered  several of his 

photos in the fall fair and won 

various ribbons again this year. 

Congratulations Josh! 

Jerryõs contributions 

recognizedé. 



Sally always wanted to see Totem Cirque Du Soleil. She saved for 
months to make this goal of hers a reality. Sally invited a friend and 

together they travelled by train to Ottawa to see the show and 

spend the night in the Capital City of Canada.  

The show and trip was everything Sally hoped it would be.  

This year, Brad, Donna, Jesse and Luke joined the Dragon Boat Team and 
had their first experience paddling on the water in the beautiful village of 

Wellington. These young people joined experienced paddlers and members 

of the Wellington Dragon Boat team every Tuesday night to practice. All 
their hard work paid off and for the third year in a row the team won the 

Spirit Award for enthusiasm and team work.        CONGRATULATIONS! 

Congratulations to the young adults who helped raise over $800 in personal pledges 
for Relay for Life. Thank you for all your hard work in preparing for and participating 

in this worthwhile event and helping raise money toward 

Supporting Charities in our Communityé. 

Dream Realized ñCirque Du Soleilé. 

Person Directed Planning = Your Bucket List  
Individual planning ensures everyone has their own Bucket List of dreams and goals. 

First Time Dragon Boatingé.  
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Jessica and Jocelyn, experienced paddlers; 

proudly hold their Spirit Award Trophy.  

Tia had a busy year in 2013. Tia worked hard to achieve 
her goal of graduating from high school. Tia celebrated 

in style by taking a trip to Cuba. This trip has been of 

dream of Tiaôs for sometime. Tia was excited to fly for 
the first time and travel to the Caribbean. Now that she 

has the travel bug, she busy planning her next great 
adventure.  

My Trip to Cubaé. 

Relay for LifeðMaking a Difference in our Community.  


